Armathwaite School

Armathwaite School
ARMATHWAITE
Cumbria

CA4 9PW

Headteacher: Mrs Helen Hepworth

7-5-24

Dear Parents,

The governing body of our school are pleased to inform you that a new head teacher has been
appointed from September. Mrs Aimee Stamp will join our team when Helen retires at the end of
August.

Mrs Stamp will be visiting school over the next few weeks and working closely with Mrs H to ensure she
finds out all about our lovely school so that we have a smooth transition for September.

The whole governing body would like to take this opportunity to offer our sincere gratitude and thanks
to Helen for all her dedication and endless hard work that has transformed Armathwaite School to be
the wonderful school that we know. We will work with our new headteacher to ensure this continués,
alongside our existing, fantastic staff team, and wonderful children.

Yours Sincerely,

Duncan Hall Helen Hepworth
Chair of Governors Head teacher

This letter is also available on the website

BIGHTS:

RESPEETING
J'“ ‘ ) ooLs & co%
r & aax &
“_J vo Cacy ‘(\ sate Q'- Learning with the
6 o : KN Community
P : School Curricnlum

St keaeds Sae e v dward



